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This bill is a clear push to disregard all the work that went into a transportation 

package that had been worked on for months to create a compromise that funded 

much needed transportation programs that Oregonians rely on. This bill is an attempt 

to subvert the people's ability to properly weigh in on the process, barely giving any 

notice or time to provide testimony on these new changes. It would bring cuts to 

public transit service that Oregonians rely upon, it would cut back safety 

improvements that would save lives, and would be a step backwards in Oregon's 

climate goals to maintain the environment we all care for and rely upon. All of these 

are unacceptable and I ask that this bill be voted down and the transportation 

package that was passed out of committee be brought to the floor instead.  


